
“The Jennings Memorial Association presents the world 
famous Glenn Miller Orchestra at Memorial Hall in Fort 
Jennings on Monday, March 27th. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. 
with the performance beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Admission to 
this unbelievable, one of a kind show is $25 with limited 
seating available.  Snacks and refreshments are included.  
To order tickets, please call Renee Neidert at (419)        
286-2577 or (419) 283-2438.   
 
CLC Council #88 is going Red for Women on 
February 8th at 7:00 p.m. How many of you 
have been personally affected by Heart        
Disease?  Do you or someone in  your family 
have high blood pressure or diabetes? Heart        
Disease is affecting our community at an alarming rate, 
especially our mothers, sisters, and daughters. All council 
members as well as non-members are invited to attend the 
monthly meeting which will feature a guest speaker        
discussing the risk factors, prevention, and treatment of 
Heart Disease in women.  This is one you will not want to 
miss!  You are encouraged to attend the presentation at 
Fort Haven in Fort Jennings.  Bring your mother, your     
sister, or your friend and wear red in support of Heart     
Disease Awareness. 
 

The St. Mary’s Cemetery Board is in 
search of  a part - t ime head             
maintenance worker.  Duties include, 
but are not limited to mowing,         
trimming, planting grass, blowing 
snow, and keeping flower beds in 

good condition. Summer hours are generally around 10 to 
15 hours per week.  Help will be available to assist with 
duties. If interested, contact Jim Eickholt at (419) 231-1146. 
 
There will be a Prayer Vigil for the Abolishment of the 
Death Penalty in Ohio on Tuesday, February 14th at 7:00 
p.m.  People of all faiths are welcome to gather at St. Paul 
the Apostle Church (91 East Main Street, Norwalk, Oho) to 
pray for the abolition of the death penalty in the State of 
Ohio. 
 
Matthew Bible Study: The King and His Kingdom is an     
exciting study that explores the life and mission of Jesus as 
recorded in the Gospel. Matthew demonstrates how the  
promises and prophecies of the Old Testament are fulfilled 
in Christ, who establishes a New Law and inaugurates the   
Kingdom of Heaven on earth. This liturgical year we are    
hearing from Mathew at Mass. This DVD study will help us 
understand more of what we hear.  As participants we will 
see Jesus as the awaited  Messiah who relives the life and     
struggles of Israel to become the faithful and victorious 
King. This study is set in the rich context of Jesus' Jewish 
culture and will help participants understand who Jesus is 
and what his life and teachings mean for us today. There 
will be two different study meeting times  available for you 
to choose from. We will meet every Sunday for 6 weeks at 
6:00 p.m. beginning Sunday February 26

th
 and ending April 

2
nd

. The second will be on Thursday mornings at 9:00 a.m.   
beginning March 2

nd
 and ending April 6

th
. Please contact 

the parish office to reserve a space lf you are planning to 
attend. 

You are invited to join St. John the Evangelist in       
Delphos for the mission, “Bringing Heaven to Earth!”  
This 3 night parish mission will be held on February 13th, 
14th, and 15th at 7:00 p.m. and will be presented by    
Father Joshua Wagner, Roman Catholic Priest of the 
Diocese of Columbus, Ohio.  Confessions will be offered 
following the Mission on February 14th. The talks will be 
conducted at St. John’s Catholic Church (331 E. Second 
Street, Delphos, Ohio). Three nights...three incredible 
topics:   
February 13th—Making Christ Present in the Family 
February 14th—Healing our Relationships 
February 15th—Inspiration in the Spirit; Imitating the 
Blessed Mother 
For more information about Father Joshua Wagner or the 
parish mission, please visit the website 
www.FatherWagner.com/delphos. 
 

Men suffer from abortion too!  If you are carrying the pain 
and sorrow of losing a child to abortion(s), you are not 
alone.  Find support from other men who are suffering 
during the “Entering Canaan Men’s Day of Prayer and 
Healing” on Saturday, February 18th.  The retreat is 
hosted by Catholic Charities Diocese of Toledo’s Rachel 
ministry. For more information and confidential              
reservations, please call  Project Rachel Coordinator 
Clarissa Lapinski at 1-888-456-HOPE or send an email to        
projectrachel@toledodiocese.org.  Come and experience 
the mercy of God! 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter celebrates World         
Marriage Day on Sunday, February 12th.  All              
encountered couples are invited to attend the celebration 
hosted by St. Nicholas and Holy Family Parishes.  Mass 
will be held at 3:30 p.m. at Holy Family Church, New 
Cleveland with a dinner and dance to follow from 5-9 p.m. 
at the Ottawa K of C Hall.  A collection will be taken at 
Mass to assist with Marriage  Encounter events.  Pre-sale 
tickets are $30 per couple and may be purchased by  
contacting Art & Bernice Schnipke at (419) 453-3304 by  
February 1st. Anyone wishing to  donate a door prize can 
bring the Item the night of the celebration.   

PRAYER AFTER AN ELECTION 

God of all nations, Father of the human family, 

We give you thanks for the freedom we exercise and  

the many blessings of democracy we enjoy in these  

United States of America. 
 

We ask for your protection and guidance for all who devote 

themselves to the common good, working for justice and 

peace at home and around the world. 
 

We lift up all our duly elected leaders and public servants,  

Those who will serve us as president, as legislators and 

judges, those in the military and law enforcement. 
 

Heal us from our differences and unite us, O Lord, with a 

common purpose, dedication, and commitment to achieve 

liberty and justice in the years ahead for all people, and   

especially those who are most vulnerable in our midst. 
 

Amen. 

         ~Cardinal Adam Maida, Archbishop of Detroit 
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WORLD DAY FOR CONSECRATED LIFE—In 1997, Pope 
Saint John Paul II instituted a day of prayer for women and 
men in consecrated life. This celebration is attached to the 
Feast of the Presentation of the Lord on February 2nd. This 
Feast is also known as Candlemas Day; the day on which 
candles are blessed symbolizing Christ who is the light of 
the world.  So too, those in consecrated life are called to 
reflect the light of Jesus Christ to all peoples. The            
celebration of World Day for Consecrated Life is transferred 
to the following Sunday in order to highlight the gift of      
consecrated persons for the whole church.  Please pray for 
our Women and Men in consecrated life. 

We would like to thank everyone who helped 
make the Lima Symphony Orchestra’s  “Mozart 
by Candlelight” performance an enjoyable 
afternoon for all.  We estimate that there was 
an attendance of approximately 325-350. A 
special thank you to The Ottoville Bank       

Company for underwriting the concert and to the Knights of 
Columbus members for helping with the  equipment loading/
unloading and set up/take down.  We received a donation of 
$681.50 from ticket sales which will be used towards the 
Window Restoration Project. 


